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December 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

The videos below were shown as part of our ‘Internet Safety’ week last year during lockdown. They were 
assemblies for the different year groups in St. Michael’s. 

Internet safety is of great importance to all of us at St. Michael's, and I know it is also a concern for many of 
you.  I would strongly recommend that you access one of the videos as each one contains very important 
messages for both our children and we as parents. However, I would encourage you to either watch the 
assemblies with your children or view them first.  This is especially the case for the video aimed at our older 
children which contains some quite hard-hitting messages. We suggest that you make yourself aware of 
video’s content before your child watches it.  These are all videos that we would use in school, but, obviously, 
not in isolation; they would be backed up with discussion and opportunities for questions.   

On the videos, Miss Rowe suggests some follow up activities for the children, please note these are entirely 
optional, so please do not feel under any pressure to complete them. 

If you have any questions or would like any further information please do not hesitate to contact us at school. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 
 
Mrs L Smith 
Acting Headteacher 

 
 
 

 
 


